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This presentation will critically analyse the emerging trend in blockchain technology of security token
offerings and secondary trading. The presentation will address the why, what and how of this new

marketplace, and will cover:

* What are security tokens and what is a security token offering?

* What are the legal implications of conducting a security token offering?

* Why should we be interested in the advent of this technology-enabled offering?
* What are the use cases for tokenised securities?

* How is a security token offering conducted?

* What is the current status of this new area? What elements are needed for it to reach maturity?

We will look at whether tokenised securities are something bright, shiny and new, or whether it is a
technology-enhanced form of dematerialised securities and asset securitisation we are already familiar with.

All are welcome!
Admission is free of charge!

To join us, please register your interest here by 3 March 2019.


https://cloud.itsc.cuhk.edu.hk/webform/view.php?id=6929266

ABOUT THE SPEAKER:

Padraig Walsh is a partner in the corporate practice of Tanner De Witt.
Padraig’s practice focusses on the technology sector. He has represented
companies within specific verticals of fintech, insurtech, regtech, medtech,
edutech, and cleantech. Padraig’s practice also includes assisting clients on
licensing, regulatory and compliance. His experience in this area has enabled
him to advise clients on a number of innovative, complex fintech projects.
He is at the forefront of advising on legal issues for emerging businesses
using blockchain technology.
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